
Lady Keane College participated in the Short Play Competition organized by the Red Ribbon Youth 

Fest 2023 on the 17
th

 & 18
th

 of August 2023, to promote awareness about HIV/AIDS and earned the 

3rd place among the many competing teams from different colleges around Shillong. 

 

The college's team was comprised of students from different departments of the college who contributed 

in bringing the play to life. 

 

The participants included  

 

Debiang Kharjahrin 

-5th semester English  

 

Anushya Pebam 

-3rd semester,English 

Archana Nongmeikapam 

-3rd semester,English 

 

 Abigail C Lalremruatpuii 

-3rd semester,English 

 

Eva Kuki 

-3rd semester,English 

 

Daphisha Nongrum 

-3rd semester,BTTM 

 

Vilhousanup Tseikha 

-3rd semester,BTTM 

 

Laiarisa Majaw 

-3rd semester,BTTM 

 

Emidaka Mylliemngap 

-3rd semester,BTTM 

 

 Ardmanki Shylla 

-1st semester,BTTM 

 

Dame Rynjah 

-1st semester,BTTM 

 

 Dapkuparlang Khyriem 

-1st semester,BTTM 

 

 Wanbok Kupar Snaitang  

-1st semester,BTTM 

 

 Wailad Tariang 

-1st semester,BTTM 
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